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I urge you to vote NO on this new property tax.  This is taxation gone rogue and is 

WRONG for our state on so many levels. As a Realtor and homeowner, this tax is 

bad becasue:  

 

•Higher property taxes hit people on fixed incomes (seniors and disabled people) 

because they are unable to increase what they earn. It will throw seniors and 

disabled out of their homes (they can’t afford it) 

• It will make Oregon’s affordable housing crisis even more unaffordable. 

• It will make Oregon one of the higher property tax states in America 

• It will make housing unaffordable for younger first-time home buyers. 

• It encourage endless taxation once SJR 201 removes Constitutional 

limits/protections 

 

NO NO NO ON HJR 201!!! 


